UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS
WASHINGTON, DC 20555 - 0001

July 7, 2005
MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations
IRA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISION TO STANDARD REVIEW PLAN
SECTION 6.5.2, “CONTAINMENT SPRAY AS A FISSION
PRODUCT CLEANUP SYSTEM”

During the 524" meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, July 6-8,
2005, the Committee considered draft Revision 3 to Section 6.5.2, “Containment Spray as a
Fission Product Cleanup System,” of NUREG-0800, “Standard Review Plan.” The Committee
decided not to review it. The Committee has no objection to the staff's proposal to issue this
revision.

Reference:

Memorandum dated June 9, 2005, from Michael E. Mayfield, Director, Division of Engineering,
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, to John T. Larkins, Executive Director, Advisory
Committee on Reactor Safeguards, Subject: Review of Proposed Revision to Standard Review
Plan Section 6.5.2, “Containment Spray as a Fission Product Cleanup System”

CC: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
M. Mayfield, NRR
M. Crutchley, NRR
S. Koenick, NRR
K. Parczewski, NRR



